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Dear Parents, Carers and families, 

Parent-Teacher Interview Evening 

Thanks to all families and staff members who attended 

our Year 8, 9 and 10 Parent-Teacher Interviews 

yesterday. The evening was a great success. The hall 

was filled with many valuable conversations. Please 

remember if you were unable to attend, our staff are 

always happy to meet with families by appointment. 

Please call the school office or email to arrange a date 

and time with a teacher you would like to contact. 

Trial HSC Exams 

We are excitedly anticipating the trial HSC exams which 

will begin on Monday 25 July. I wish all of our students 

the very best of luck for a chance to demonstrate their 

knowledge over the next two weeks. 

Term 3 communication 

There are essential issues to communicate about this 

term, especially concerning Term 3 COVID regulations 

and our school uniform. These messages have been sent 

on facebook and via email, however we will publish them 

here also. Please read the following pages of this 

newsletter for further details. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Glen Kingsley,   

Principal 

 

 

 

     

Principal:  Mr Glen Kingsley 

Deputy Principal:  Mrs Jodie Wellington 

Deputy Principal:  Ms Libby Campbell 

Relieving Deputy Principal:  Mr Scott Blakeney 

    

   Week  2 - BETA 

Monday  25 July: 

• Trial HSC exams  

• Prelim Chemistry depth study due - Ms Hiesley 

 

Tuesday  26 July: 

• Trial HSC exams 

• Year 11 Human Services students - workshops - 

Moruya all day  

 

Wednesday  27 July: 

• Trial HSC exams  

• Year 10 vaccinations 

• Year 11 VET assessment Hospitality - Ms Pollock 

 

Thursday  28 July:  

• Trial HSC exams  

• Year 10 Commerce excursion Nowra CBD - Mr Smith 

 

Friday  29 July: 

• Trial HSC exams  

• South Coast Athletics Championships - Ms Nielsen 

• Year 9 Commerce excursion - Mr Tagliabue 

 

Week 3 - ALPHA 

Monday  1 August: 

• Trial HSC exams  

 

Tuesday  2 August: 

• Trial HSC exams  

 

Wednesday  3 August: 

• Trial HSC exams  

• Auslan workshop in library - Ms Gough 

 

Thursday  4 August: 

• Trial HSC exams  

• Year 10 Commerce excursion Nowra CBD - Mr Smith 

 

Friday  5 August: 

• Trial HSC exams  

• Shoalhaven Zone 15 boys and girls Basketball 

Knockout - Ms Nielsen 

• Year 9 Commerce excursion - Mr Tagliabue 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE Calendar - 2022 

Coming Events for Term 3 Weeks 2 & 3 

Change of details 

for students 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing in regards to the school's uniform requirements. There is an expectation that students wear the          

appropriate uniform as a uniform identifies what organisation they belong to, creates a sense of community, along 

with being a safety issue as it allows staff to easily identify who belongs to our school. Navy and white are our school 

colours.  

No grey, black or any other colour tracksuit pants or jumpers are allowed, including hoodies (such as CHS, AIME or 

any other type of hoodie). 

If families are having any issues with uniform, please contact the school and we will assist you. We also understand 

that there have been limited sizing and availability of certain uniform items at Lowes. We have been working closely 

with Lowes. Additional uniform items will be added to our uniform in 2023, such as a waterproof soft shell jacket and 

new tracksuit pants/jacket. All other items remain the same. If you are unable to purchase an item, I am more than 

happy for you to wear Navy tracksuit pants or Jacket, as long as there is no large brand logos displayed. White long 

sleeve under shirts can also be worn under school polo shirts or blouse. 

The school will be implementing a formal uniform process starting Day One of Term 3. 

- Staff will be monitoring all students' uniform daily, with staff logging students who are not complying by wearing the 

correct uniform. Staff will speak with student and issue a Uniform Pass in Roll Call. 

- Students can still bring a note from their parent/carer explaining the reason why their child is not in uniform.        

Students will see a Deputy Principal before Roll Call, a Uniform Pass will be issued and logged onto Sentral. 

- Students who continue to not comply, will be referred to a Head Teacher who will interview student and contact 

home. 

- Further non-compliance will then be referred to Deputy Principal and student will be placed on Sport Reflection. 

- Any further non-compliance will be referred to the Principal for continued disobedience. 

Staff are very proud of Nowra High School. I would really appreciate your assistance in addressing this matter with 

your child/ren as I would like to continue to create and maintain a positive image for Nowra High School. 

If you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact the school. 

 

Warm regards 

 

Glen Kingsley 

Principal 

Nowra High School 

NHS School uniform 

Congratulations NHS Open Girls Volleyball team 

Nowra High School Open Girls Volleyball 

team took the silver medal in the NSWCHSSA 

Secondary Volleyball NSW Championship. 

The final was a tight scoring game in all sets 

with Carlingford High School taking the gold. 

This is a fantastic result for NHS coming    

second in the state. 

A huge effort from all of the girls and             

Miss Farquhar, who only managed two     

training sessions before the finals were held in 

Sydney. 

Congratulations, we are so proud of you all. 
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Harmony and kindness 

 
The support and mainstream students enjoyed working together to create fun and exciting interactive murals for the school.    

The mural themes of harmony and kindness certainly can be found here at Nowra High School. 
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The homework centre at Nowra High runs in 

the library every Wednesday afternoon from  

3.30 - 5.00 pm. 

Snacks and drinks are provided. 

All students in years 7-12 are encouraged to 

take advantage of this great opportunity to 

study, with staff present to assist. 

Computer access is also available during the 

sessions. 

 

Homework centre 
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